
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As you are aware Bus Éireann operates buses for students attending Coláiste de Lacy.  Bus 
Éireann have asked the school to highlight that applications are now open for students entering 
into 1st year in September 2025.     
  
Applications for School Transport for the new school year are currently open for 1st years 
students starting second level in 2025-26 academic year.  This can be accessed online 
at www.buseireann.ie/schooltransport 

• Details of the scheme are also available on Bus Éireann’s website and Department of 
Education’s website gov.ie/schooltransport. 

• The closing date for NEW school transport applications is Friday 25th April 2025 

• Existing school transport applications will automatically roll over into the new 
school year 

• Payments or medical cards can be received up to Friday 6th June 2025 

 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.buseireann.ie%2Fschooltransport&data=05%7C02%7CMDylan.CDL%40lmetb.ie%7Cc16d4dc12eba4646c40e08dd6c6884bb%7C919083a6dcdc4391b6820d3990b0a59c%7C0%7C0%7C638785918336560064%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sNfENTsztCwJThz1xoCQ%2FS6yYx49wzRB2XDv5pVERwg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fgov.ie%2Fschooltransport&data=05%7C02%7CMDylan.CDL%40lmetb.ie%7Cc16d4dc12eba4646c40e08dd6c6884bb%7C919083a6dcdc4391b6820d3990b0a59c%7C0%7C0%7C638785918336579583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VU0TFo%2FBXSSUt9sHw8rFj90Ebi727az%2BIpjuUlNYHo0%3D&reserved=0

